
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF POST QUALIFICATION 

Flags and Similar Supplies for the Department of Foreign Affairs 

PB-GS-07-2023 

In view of the Proclamation No. 90 declaring 10 April 2023 as Regular Working 

Day (day nearest to the Araw ng Kagitingan), the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat 

wishes to inform all bidders, observers, and other interested parties that the scheduled 

Post Qualification Conference for the Procurement of Flags and Similar Supplies for the 

Department of Foreign Affairs is hereby postponed from 10 April 2023, Monday, 1:30 P.M 

to 11 April 2023, Tuesday, 1:30 P.M. 

This issuance complies with the existing regulations of RA 9184’s Revised 

Implementing Rules and Regulations, Section 34.2 allowing the bidder to submit the post 

qualification documents within five (5) calendar days upon receipt of the Notice of Post 

Qualification.  

Thank you for your kind understanding.       

                    

 

        CHARLIE P. MANANGAN          
Chair, Bids and Awards Committee 


